














 

October 13, 2016 
  
 
Mr. Farhad Mansourian 
General Manager 
Sonoma Marin Area Rail Transit District 
5401 Old Redwood Highway 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
 
Contract: SMART Contract No. VS-EQ-10-001 
Subject: DMU Readiness 
 

Dear Mr. Mansourian: 
 
Please reference our ongoing discussion regarding issues with the Cummins QSK-19R 
engine that is installed in SMART’s Nippon Sharyo DMUs. Sumitomo and Nippon Sharyo 
(SCOA/NS) have been proactive and transparent with SMART since the crankshaft 
issue first came to light, beginning in end of June 2016 when we informed SMART that 
an engine had failed in one DMU operated by Metrolinx in Toronto, through reporting 
results of Cummins’ root cause analysis, to agreement on corrective action. 
 
Although our vendor, Cummins, has recommended that the crankshaft replacement 
does not need to occur immediately but can be deferred until “mid-life” maintenance, 
SCOA/NS has taken a more proactive approach and requested that Cummins replace all 
old-design crankshafts as soon as practicable. Cummins has agreed to this approach 
and, together with the support of SMART and SCOA/NS, has developed a campaign 
schedule to complete crankshaft replacement on all SMART DMU engines – together 
with additional engine improvements – between November 2016 and March 2017. 
 
We are committed to work with SMART on this issue to get all issues resolved as soon 
as possible. 
 
We would be happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have regarding the 
Cummins engine or the Nippon Sharyo DMU’s readiness for service. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Hideyuki ‘Hugh’ Ninomiya 
Program Manager 
SMART DMU Program 





 

Cummins Inc. 
500 Jackson Street 
Columbus, IN 47201 USA 

October 12, 2016 
 
Akira Kevin Koyasu 
Nippon Sharyo USA  
 
Dear Kevin:  
 
Thank you for your October 6 email regarding SMART. Cummins 
understands the customer’s concerns and appreciates you bringing 
them to the forefront of our on-going discussion. Based on our 
analysis of the SMART application, Cummins has recommended it is 
possible to wait to replace the crankshaft at engine mid-life. However, 
we understand Nippon Sharyo and SMART would like to proceed 
with crankshaft replacement as soon as possible which Cummins is 
prepared to implement.   
 
To accommodate Nippon Sharyo and SMART’s schedules, which we 
understand are based on when SMART plans to begin revenue 
service, Cummins plans to begin the crankshaft campaign as soon as 
November 14th with new design gaskets. With Nippon Sharyo and 
SMART’s cooperation, we will continue at a rate of one engine 
replacement per weekend until the replacements are complete. At 
this time, we communicated we will have completed engine 
replacements on the SMART application on or before April 2017. 
However we are working with SMART to try to push that date up as 
they have requested.  Cummins is currently working on that but would 
like to start the campaign in November as planned. To further 
expedite this process, Cummins proposes that the engine and 
transmission be assembled prior to the engine swing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

2 

 

 
 
Again, thank you for your time and attention to this issue. We look 
forward to resolving this together on behalf of the customer.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melina Kennedy  
General Manager – Rail and Defense  
Cummins Inc. 




